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The Newsletter is published monthly and is the official        
publication of the Canton Chapter of Ohio Region, Antique 
Automobile Club of America, Inc.  Our membership covers a 
wide area of northern and central Ohio and we plan at least one 
function every month usually with a meal, tour and/or program.  
Any material contained herein may be reused if credit is given.    
If you’d like to contribute to the Newsletter, please contact: 

Denny or Cindy Robish 

dennyr@neo.rr.com or 330-697-6202 

cindyr@neo.rr.com or 330-704-0856              
 

Well. this has been one hot and dry month of Au-
gust so far and we are only half way thru the month. 
Let’s hope Mother Nature smiles on us for the re-
gional meet at the end of the month. Everything is set 
in place for the meet and we are ready to have an en-
joyable weekend with our friends from all over the 
state. Hope you are planning on being part of the fun.  

 

Our September activity will be the “Feel-Good” 
Tour on Sunday, September 14th. This has become a 
tradition that was started by Tim Mast many years 
ago and is really something that makes everyone feel 
good. We will visit 2 senior living facilities and give 
the residents an opportunity to reminisce the “good ol 
days” when they were young. Please plan on joining 
us for this great day of feeling good by bringing your 
OLD car and joining the parade.  

 

Until then, keep your air conditioner running and 
stay cool.  

2025 OFFICERS   
 

President:  Denny Robish  330-697-6202 

Vice Pres:  Jen Hartzler 
Secretary:  Sue Bussard 330-687-7386 

Treasurer:  Bill Lytle  330-682-3249 

Trustee: Vicki Hughes (2025 start of 3 year term) 
 

COMMITTEES 

Activities Chair: Joe Gagliano  330-806-6084 

Historian: Sue Westhafer   330-364-5632 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10/03 David Frase 

10/10 John Simmons 

10/19 Esther Frink 

10/21 Vicki Hughes 

10/22 Mark Lammlein 

10/30 Phil Westhafer 
10/31 Fred Davis 

 

 

 

10/04 Bill & Pat Lytle 

10/14 Michael & Danielle Bernard 

By Denny Robish 

Canton Chapter President 

Thanks to Mary Anne Sebak for the 
chuckle!  I had to chuckle 
twice….once at the joke and once for 
the timing.  She had no idea I was 
putting puzzles on the cover page! 

BEST EVER SENIOR CITIZEN JOKE 
 

A little silver-haired lady calls her neighbor and says, 
“Please come over here and help me.  I have a killer 
jigsaw puzzle, and I can’t figure out how to get  
started.” 
Her neighbor asks, “What is it supposed to be when 
it’s finished? 
The little silver-haired lady says, “According to the 
picture on the box, it’s a rooster.” 
Her neighbor decides to go over and help with the 
puzzle.  She lets him in and shows him where she 
has the puzzle spread all over the table. 
He studies the pieces for a moment, then looks at the 
box, then turns to her and says,  
“First of all, no matter what we do, we’re not going to 
be able to assemble these pieces into anything 
resembling a rooster.” 
He takes her hand and says, “Secondly, I want you to 
relax.  Let’s have a nice cup of tea, and then,” he said 
with a deep sigh…. 
“Let’s put all the corn Flakes back in the box.” 
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EDITOR’S NOTE 

By Cindy Robish 

 

Well, I had to get this newsletter out before we had our August meeting!  So I had to be a little creative on 
the front cover!  But it’s getting to be “puzzle time”… when you sit at the table, look out the windows and 
watch the leaves change color and fall in your yard!  It’s so much more fun doing a puzzle than raking 
leaves! 

 

I hope everyone is getting ready for the Ohio Region Meet.  You can tell it’s coming at our house!  Re-
cently the following ladies came to our house and totally destroyed our living room and dining room.  But 
the outcome was awesome!  A big shout out to Sue Bussard, Lou Cox, Mary Gagliano, Ethel Halas, Vicki 
Hughes and Mary Ann Sebak.  It’s always a fun time when this group of ladies get together. 

 

We put together 30, yes THIRTY, beautiful baskets for the raffle.  Now all we have to do is figure out 
how we are going to get them all out of our spare bedroom and to the hotel!   

 

I’d also like to thank everyone who donated items for the baskets.  And a special thanks to Mark 
Lammlein for some wonderful stuff for the goodie bags and a couple really nice suitcases as raffle items.  

 

 

 

• Bob Browning passed away on July 27th.  Please keep his family in your prayers. 

 

NEXT  MEETING - FEEL GOOD TOUR 

 
DATE: Sunday, September 14, 2025 

TIME: 11:00  
PLACE: Crossroads Restaurant  
 11141 OH-800, Magnolia  
HOSTS: Al & Sue Bussard 

DIRECTIONS:  We will meet at Crossroads Restaurant in Magnolia, Ohio.  It is on the corner of Rt. 
800 and Rt. 183.  From Rt. 77, take Cleveland Ave S/ 800 exit.  Go south on 800 for 10 
miles.  Crossroads Restaurant is in the plaza at the corner of 800 and 183. 
 

We will order from the menu individually.  They have a breakfast buffet, or you can order breakfast or 
lunch from the menu. 
 

After lunch and our meeting, we will travel to two nursing homes in the Navarre area. We plan on staying 
at each place for about 45 minutes to an hour, so that the residents can see our cars and reminisce.   Each 
driver will have a few minutes to talk about their car, and answer any questions the residents may have. Of 
course, we will end with ice cream at Kremeland in Navarre. 
 

Please drive an old car if you can.  The residents at the nursing homes really enjoy seeing them, and it will 
make you "feel good" to share the hobby! 

 

Please RSVP to Sue Bussard at 330-687-7386, or susanbussard99@gmail.com   
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NATIONAL 2025 

 

September 7-12, 2025 

79th Revival AAA Glidden Tour 
Hosted by VMCCA - Owensboro, KY 

September 18-20, 2025 

Southeastern Fall Nationals - Corydon, IN 

October 7-10, 2025 

Eastern Fall Nationals - Hershey, PA 

October 18-22, 2025 

Central Divisional Tour  
San Antonio to Galveston, TX 

October 23-25, 2025 

Central Fall Nationals - Galveston, TX 

CANTON CHAPTER 

2025 

 

Please contact Tour Director  
Joe Gagliano 

330-806-6084 or  gagliaj@aol.com 

 

THANKS YOUR HELP! 
 

Oct 18 Progressive Lunch by Jen Hartzler 
Nov 15 Charlie & Maggie Wilson 

Dec 6 Christmas Party 


